Oi.egon Water Resources Department

North Mall Office Building
John A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor 725 Summer Street NE, Suite A

Thank You

503-986-0900
FAX 503-986-0904
The Freshwater Trust
65 SW Yamhill St., Suite 200
Portland, Oregon 97204

August 26, 2014

Dear Natasha;

Thank you for participating in the Short-Term Instream Leasing Program. I want to express
appreciation for your participation in these programs and cooperation in helping to improve
streamflows for fish and aquatic life.

Enclosed is a copy of a correcting order for Special Order Volume 92, Page 1018, Instream Lease
IL-1415. This correcting order is issued to correctly describe streamflow losses, the duty
associated with the right leased instream and the resulting instream use. If you have any
questions, please call me at (503) 986-0884.

Sincerely,

Luaf 62
L4ura K. Wilke ,

Flow Restoration Program Coordinator

c Greg Silbernagel, Watermaster District 5
Clear Creak Cattle Company, Lessor
file IL-1415



